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District 14 D- Details 

A Message from District Governor Dale High 

Pennsylvania District 14 - D Lions             May 2017 

 

Sunday, June 4th-Cabinet Meeting Region V 

Thursday, June 8th-Lions Manheim Club 60th Charter 
Night 

Friday-Tuesday, June 30th-July 4th 100th Year Interna-
tional Convention 

 

 Throughout life people will make you mad               
 Disrespect you and treat you bad                         
 Let God deal with the things they do 
 Because hate in your heart will consume you too                                
 
                   Alone we can do so little 
 
                   Together we can do so much     
                     
                   As a Club, as a District 
 
                   As a State, and as Lions International    
              
                   District Governor, 
   Dale High 

 The Lions year 2016-2017 is rapidly coming 

to the end. Seems like it just began. It is June 

already with State Convention behind us and 

District 14-D Cabinet Meeting coming up. 

Clubs that did not pay the Governors goals 

should send their checks to the District 

Treasure. Beacon Lodge 500 Club checks 

should be sent to Beacon Lodge Board mem-

bers. Names should have already been sent 

to LCIF chair for Melvin Jones Fellow consid-

eration by June 1. 

  When your club numbers shrink to an un-
manageable number consider merging with 
another club rather than just disappearing. 
When Lions  walk away from a community, 
we are doing a disservice to that community 
that depended on that Lions Club for service.  
First lady Pauline and I want to thank all the 
clubs in Dist. 14- D  for their hospitality 
throughout this past year. 

Pennsylvania District 14 –D Lions                                                                June 2017                     
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DISTRICT GOVERNORS OFFICIAL VISIT SCHEDULE 

 
 

Northeast PA Lions Service Foundation News 
 

The Northeast PA Lions Service Foundation’s Web site is up and run-
ning. To get the latest news and to find out more about the foundation 
go to the following Website 
 

www.nepalsf.org 

 

 June 4th Cabinet Meeting Region V West Earl Fire Co 

June 8 Manheim Lions 60th Charter Night  Eden Resort 

June 30-
July 4th 100 Yr International Convention Chicago IL 

 

Would like to have more pictures of events in Clubs and in 

the district to put in the News Letter. So we are looking 

for a shutter bug!!!! Are you good at photography? Then 

we need you!!!  Pictures can emailed to me at       

agordon50@frontiernet.net 

 

 

http://www.nepalsf.org
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                        NEW MEMBERS  

  
         New Member                 Club         Sponsor 

         John R Ford                    Christiana Lions                   Robert Wineberg 

         Chelsee S Smith             Conoy Lions                           Eleanor Reuter 

         Richard L Smith             Conoy Lions                           Eleanor Reuter 

         Deborah L Smith            Conoy Lions                           Eleanor Reuter 

         Robert G Bledsoe            Willow Street Lions               John Janisak 

         Sharon J Grager             Willow Street Lions               William Grager Jr.           

   

 

   

         

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  PLEASE FORWARD YOUR ARTICLES BY 

JUNE 20TH FOR THE JULY NEWSLETTER.  LET OTHER CLUBS KNOW WHAT 

YOUR CLUB IS UP TOO!  SHARE YOUR PHOTOS!  E-MAIL TO ME AT 

agordon50@frontiernet.net In subject put for Newsletter 

Thank you! 

Lion Anita Gordon-Palmer 

                                        

                                                  IN MEMORIAM 

 

                         Lion William K Crouse              Reinholds Lions 

                         Lion Donald K Lenig                 Willow Street Lions      
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Thoughts from the 1st Vice District Governor,  

Bill Brown 

Greetings from the 2nd Vice District Governor, Gene Hilton 

 Greetings Lions, by the time you read this the state con-
vention will have wrapped up, Rock for Sight will have been 
history, and the Lionistic year will be coming to an 
end.  Don't forget the District Cabinet meeting is June 
4.  There is another very important event coming up, that 
would be the school of instruction, Wednesday June 14 at 
the Lancaster Tennis and Yacht Club.  Now I know what 
you are thinking, you've done this job so long what could 
we possibly teach you.  Bring along another of your Lions 
Club members.  He or she could benefit just by seeing a fa-
miliar face.  After all, you have to think about the future of 
the club.  The ride to and the ride back will allow you to 
teach someone else whatever the school missed.  Let's fill 
the school.     

 May was a busy month, but a fun month. Supported Red Cross Blood Drive with Mountville   
Lions Club by donating blood. 
Mountville Charter Night was great fun at their 70 th year Charter Night. It was great to see PID 
Cindy Gregg, and her husband Tom Gregg PDG there. She gave a very inspirational  
speech.  
Rock for Sight was a little rainy and cold. But, it didn't damped our spirit. Thanks to all that 
supported and helped with it. 
Seven Springs was very beautiful, and informative. We really enjoyed everything, and especial-
ly seeing everyone in support of State Convention.  
 
-June 4 th Sunday  Cabinet Meeting 
Region V at West Earl Fire Co. 
 
-June 8 th  Manheim Club 60 th  
Charter Night 
 
-June 14  School of Instruction  
at Lancaster Tennis and Yacht  
Club 6 pm - 8 pm.  
 
-June 30 - July 4  100 th 
International Convention in Chicago, Illinois. 
 
Still seats available on the bus! Call Deb 
Burkholder PDG for details. 
 
My wife and I, are looking forward  
to Chicago. I'm sure there will be a lot of information to pass on to everyone afterwards. 
 
Remember to spruce up your club signs along the highways, and streets.  
 
Be Proud of Lionism. 
 
Roar Lions Roar.   
 
Remember to make 
Time for Family, and Friends.  
Wishing you all many blessings, and good health always.  
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NOTICE 

DISTRICT 14-D 

2017 -2018 SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION 

TO ALL CURRENT AND INCOMING OFFICERS OF CLUBS, AND ALL CABINET MEMBERS, REGARDLESS OF 

YOUR TIME SERVED IN THE OFFICE OR NEWLEY ELECTED OR APPOINTED. 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR ELECT, BILL BROWN HAS REQUESTED THAT A SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION BE HELD 

EARLY THIS YEAR, SO THAT ALL OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS AT BOTH CLUB LEVEL AND 

DISTRICT LEVEL WILL BE READY TO HIT THE GROUND RUNNING FOR THE NEW LIONS YEAR. 

THIS YEAR SCHOOL WILL BE HELD ON: JUNE 14, 2017, WEDNESDAY AT: 

LANCASTER TENNIS AND YACHT CLUB 

2615 COLUMBIA AVE. 

LANCASTER 

FROM 6:00 PM TO 8:00 PM 

PRESIDENTS: ALL INCOMING (46) 

SECRETARIES: ALL INCOMING (46) 

TREASURERS: ALL INCOMING (46) 

ZONE CHAIRS: ALL INCOMING (10) 

REGION CHAIRS: ALL INCOMING (5) 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS: ALL IN COMING IN DISTRICT 

CURRENT CLUB PRESIDENTS, PLEASE SEND A PAST PRESDENT FOR A NEW SEMINAR FOR THE CLUB LEVEL 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE. 

AS YOU CAN SEE IT WILL BE A BUSY AND INFORMITIVE EVENING. 

THERE WILL BE SNACKS AVAILABLE. 

LET’S GET BEHIND DGE BILL AND ATTEND THIS SCHOOL AS HE EXPECTS, IT’LL BE A TIME OF LEARNING 

NEW “STUFF” AND DISCUSSING EVERYTHING AND ANYTHING. 

COME AND SEE OLD FRIENDS AND MEET NEW ONES 

                                                                               THANK YOU, SEE YOU THERE, 

                                                                               PDG TOM RIDDER 

                                                                               GLT CHAIRPERSON 

CLUB………………………………………… 

INCOMING PRES……………………………………….. 

INCOMING SEC…………………………………………………. 

INCOMING TREA………………………………………………. 

INCOMING COMMITTEE CHAIRS……………………………………. 

INCOMING MEMBERSHIP CHAIR………………………………………. 

SEND TO: 

PDG TOM RIDDER POBOX 29 TALMAGE, PA. 17580 

1-717-951-8272 

PLEASE LET ME KNOW WHO IS COMING………………… 
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Centennial Service Challenge Goal 
for the Month of June is  

" Has your Club completed their Centennial Legacy ?" 
 

It is a wonderful feeling when your have completed  
a Legacy for your children, Lions, and community, of which  

your community can be so proud of. 
So, build one today. The future depends on it. It gives 

hope and encouragement to others. 
Check out the pictures of Clubs in District 14-D  
enclosed in my report. Great Work was Done! 

And, more Legacies are still is being worked on. 
District 14-D is looking to be able to give out all clubs in the  
District a Legacy Patch. There still is clubs that have done 

Legacies, but have not reported them as if yet. Don't  
forget to record.  

 
ROAR, LIONS, ROAR.   

 
It's about carrying on the legacy and doing something  

I love and have a passion for. 
 

Quote by : Nik Wallenda 
 

So proud of the clubs in District 14-D  
Keep reporting your Centennial  

Service Challenges, Community Service,  
and Legacies.  

 
Let's earn patches for your banner 

Your club can work on these Centennial  
Service Challenges all year. 

Be sure to report your service activities  
through MYLCI's Service Activity Report.  
We want to Roar about our Service and 

get recognition for our endeavors. 
For more information you can call or 

 (717-517-4679) or email 
susiee2@verizon.net. 

 
  Don't forget there is still seats available on the  

bus for the International Convention. Call Deb  
Burkholder PDG for details. Don't miss out, it's  

going to be Great ! 
 

  Centennial Coin now available to purchase 
on LCI website. 

 
   

Peace Poster Kits 2017 are on sale now, 
LCI website. Cost 11.95 plus shipping and 

handling.  
Theme 2017-2018 

"The Future of Peace" 
Children ages 11,12,13 are able to participate. 

October 1, 2017 last date to order kit. Order 
now. 

 
 

Respectfully, 
District Centennial Challenge Coordinator,  

District Peace Poster Coordinator, 

Lion Lorraine Brown 

mailto:susiee2@verizon.net
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PRIDE! 

 

“FAB 4” NEWS & VIEWS 

Hello “Fab 4” Lioness Clubs! 
 

This has been a busy Lioness month! Let's take a look at what the 'Fab 4' have been doing in their 
quests to Serve, Too: 
 
The Happenings... 
Blue Ball  - 22 members, with hopefully 3 new members to be inducted during June's meeting. They are 
also happy to report that total profits from their Easter candy project was a cool $12,792.07! In 
addition, they presented scholarships to deserving Garden Spot High School students during the 
awards banquet at Shady Maple. And, on Memorial Day, they donated desserts to veterans who 
paraded at area cemeteries to honor their own.  
Heidelberg – There’s always something happening with these 19 Lebanon County ladies, and this 
month is no exception! Bingo was a great success, as they made about $4,233! And their famous Easter 
pie sale netted them $745.74! They also awarded scholarships to 3 very appreciative Elco High School 
students. Ladies, great job!!   
Lititz –  These 33 members are winding down the year after having celebrated their 35th anniversary in 
May. Increasing their membership is a top priority, and happily, there are potentially 2 new members 
to join their ranks in the near future! 
Millersville -  35 busy members. They manned a table for a fun ping pong ball tossing game at the 
recent May Saturday in the Park event held in Millersville. Check out the post on our FB page to see an 
action shot of Lioness Danelle Bechtel! In addition to the monthly bingo at Brereton Manor, the 
members continue to collect the following: aluminum tabs, hearing aids, eyeglasses, cancelled stamps, 
box tops, manufacturer's coupons, food donations, and prescription containers.   
 
The News and Views… 
As of this writing many Lioness/Lions are attending the great State Convention being held in Seven 
Springs.  Check Facebook for regular postings of convention events, as there is so much happening! In 
addition, the Centennial International Convention will soon be unfolding in Chicago, and that promises 
to be a fantastic event! Everywhere you turn there are such wonderful opportunities to form new 
friendships while gaining valuable knowledge and unforgettable experiences. And everywhere you 
turn there's a Lioness/Lion at your side, ready to guide you every step of the way on your personal 
journey: Count on it!  Just as the Lions count on you and the world counts on the Lions!!!  
 
Keep in mind that the newsletter editor, Anita Gordon, will gladly include your posters and flyers for all 
to see and share.  Don't forget to check out our “District 14-D Lioness Clubs” Facebook page, 
everyone!  As always, many thanks to the “Fab 4” Lioness Club members for the super work they do 
each and every month to help better their own communities.  WE SERVE, TOO!   
 
Let's Celebrate 100 years of Lionism!!! 
 
Lioness Coordinator Diane Coffey         
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WILSHIRE HILLS LIONS CLUB PRESENTS: 

A NIGHT AT THE RACES FUNDRAISER 

 

Enjoy all of the fun and excitement of horse racing with friends of the Lions! 

 

WHEN:  Friday June 2nd 2017.  Doors open at 6:00pm.  Racing starts at 7:00pm. 

 

WHERE:  The Lancaster Tennis & Yacht Club  2615 Columbia Ave  Lancaster 17603 

 

$18.00 per ticket gets you in the door as well as Lite Fare and 1 Horse. 

 

Cash Bar available all night   Door Prizes 

 

Door Prizes      50/50 Drawing 

 

FUN, FUN, FUN 

 

DON’T FORGET YOUR $$$ FOR BETTING 

 

For tickets or more information please contact 717-224-4378  OR 

wilshirehillslions@gmail.com 
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 Lions all,  
 
At the request of Lion Tim, referring to the Golf Tournament at Fox 
Chase on June 10:  
 
Anyone interested in memorializing or dedicating a Tee sign to their 
loved ones, please contact Tim Hegeman for information. 
 
Margaret Harding did this last year for Bill and we got a very favora-
ble response.  
 
We have a special place and a very visible spot for these signs at 
the golf tournament.  
 
Please call Tim for info 717-475-3530 
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The Greater Lebanon Valley Lions Club is preparing for the Eclipse 
that will occur on August 21, 2017!  While we will not be in the path 
of the total solar eclipse, the sun will be 77% occluded by the moon 
in the Harrisburg area.  Looking at the sun with the naked eye can 
cause permanent damage to the retina but using the correct protec-
tion can make direct viewing of the sun safe!  The Greater Lebanon 
Valley Lions Club will be selling eclipse glasses that will allow you to 
safely view the sun for $2 each!  If you are interested in purchasing 
some, please contact Lion Fred Marotta at fwmarotta@hotmail.com. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Lion Fred Marotta 

mailto:fwmarotta@hotmail.com
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STATE CONVENTION 2017 

DG Dale High and DGE Bill Brown getting his 
pin. 

DGE Bill Brown, and wife Lorraine. 

                  Happy Lions! 
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Congratulations Deb Burkholder PDG, from 
Baron Stiegel Lions Club, on her Leadership 
Award metal. 

Congratulations Dawn Crossan from Intercourse 
Lion Club. She was awarded The President 'a 
Appreciation Award.  

DG Dale High, and his wife Pauline 

Lion Dianne Corlew wife of IP Bob Corlew gave a 
seminar to the Partners In Service. She very sweet, 
and sincere. Everyone enjoyed meeting her.  
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Mountville Lions Club will have a blood drive on 

Wednesday, July 5, 2017 from 1:00 PM to 6:30 PM 

at Trinity UCC Church, located next to the swim-

ming pool in Mountville.  Donors may reserve a 

time by calling the American Red Cross at 1-800-

733-2767.  Walk-ins are also welcome.  Soup, 

sandwiches, drinks, and desserts are furnished to 

all who come in.  Contact PCC Steve Benedict at 

789-9605 or PDG Ron Peters, 285-4795 for more 

information. Come out and give the “gift of life”. 

For sale, 

Lions Green Jacket 

size 42R, cost $20 

call or email PDG Leonard Smith 

pdgleonard@comcast.net or 717-653-2019 

mailto:pdgleonard@comcast.net
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IPDG Kathy Ridder getting down. At the 
Rock for Sight! Go Kathy Go ! 

All ages enjoyed Rock for Sight. 
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    Eleanor Reiter's 75 th Birthday Party! 

PID Cindy Gregg, PDG Tom Gregg,  
and Deb Keeports were there to 
celebrate with Eleanor.  
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Lions Disaster Relief Run by Lion Jim Groff of the Christiana Lions Club and 9 others head-

ed to Connellsville to help 3 family's hit by the flood of August 2016. After the job was 

completed, Jim gave the individuals a Prayer shawl made by an 89 year old. lady. Was a 

very moving experience. This is what Lionisium is about, helping and serving others  
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Honoring Student of the month at Christiana & 

Parkesburg Lions Club:  Every month a student is 

picked that has been active in helping in the communi-

ty.  We then invite them and their parents to join us for 

dinner and present them with a plaque  

September to April Students of the month. Left to right 
President Steve Shivery, Meredith Fox, Anna Cassidy, 
Nicolas Myers, Tim Destalfo, Taylor Dixon. Tessa 
Bosler, Emily Solomon, Lion Jill Scott, Lion Scott Roh-
rer 

***Faith Piper was unable to attend  
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Your club can earn this from the District.  
 
Thanks for your hard work and dedication. Don't forget to record 
your Legacies. 
 
Any, questions just call me 717-517-4679. 
 
District Centennial Coordinator, 
 
Lorraine Brown 
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           Mount Joy Lions Club Swimming Pool 

West Earl Lions & Lioness Community Park 
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Wilshire Hills Lions Club 
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Wilshire Hills Lions Club served residents at Her-
shey Mill 
Home in Lancaster. We served them cake, had an 
Easter Egg Hunt for them. Everyone had fun! 

Lancaster Lions Club 
Legacy 1  
Great Job! 

          Willow Street Lions Club 
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DG Dale High is giving a Centennial Legacy 
Patch from District 14-D to President Daniel 
Nafziger of Intercourse Lions Club.  

Paradise Lions Club Legacy 2 

Refurbished Community Building 

Great Job! 

    Baron Stiegel Lions Club 
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Wilshire Hills Lions Club Created a garden at a Park 


